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Hey everyone, 

Here we are at the end of week 3 already. 
 

A few of our regular, start of year plans have had to be put on the back burner while we anticipate 

what might happen with the COVID situation.  Thankfully, the first stint at Level 2 only lasted three 

days.  This has meant we have put our usual ‘Meet the Teacher’ bbq on hold for now.  Remember 

you are always welcome to pick up or drop off your child to class and you are allowed to have a 

look at their art displays, goals and books at the same time, if you’d like.  Teachers are happy to 

work with you. 
 

This year, Michelle Galbraith in Room 15, is studying to complete her Masters in Literacy.  She is only 

working 4 days per week in class, and is on study leave each Friday.  Kylie McKay teaches in Room 

15 on this day. 
 

Kylie operates 4 days per week as our designated literacy specialist.  TAPS has adapted our whole 

school literacy curriculum to delve into the Structured Literacy approach this year.  We are so    

committed that we have budgeted to spend around $150, 000 in staffing and resources to improve 

learning outcomes for ALL children despite their achievement levels.  It is particularly great for      

students who struggle in literacy.  We have also written it into our 3 Year Strategic Plan.  Staff are 

very excited and they are invested and engaged in learning about how the brain learns.  We’ve 

had a call back day at the end of the holidays and a staff meeting for this purpose, already.  On 

the last day of term, Friday 16th April, we will be having a teacher only day to continue our               

professional learning journey as a team.  That week, we will also conclude the term with Parent                

Interviews.  These are held over two afternoons/evenings.  The interviews will be held on              

Wednesday evening finishing at 7pm  and school will finish after lunch on Thursday so interviews 

can be held between 2pm and 5pm.  We have organised it in this way with the hopes it will reduce         

pressure on our community - perhaps you can start your school holidays early on Thursday             

afternoon (15th April).  More specific dates and times will come out in the next newsletter. 
 

The TAPS team are elated to share that we made a very large purchase to support our Year 3-6       

student’s learning in Maths - especially in the event of any more COVID             

lock-downs.  Keep an eye out on our Facebook post for a photo and further 

explanation.   
 

Next Wednesday the 24th Feb, we have our first board meeting of the 

year.   Anyone is welcome.  It starts at 5.30pm in the office. 
 

I’d like to thank everyone for a positive start to 2021.  We are all looking forward 

to facilitating some amazing learning experiences, this year! 

 

Sharon 
 

 

 

Website: www.taps.school.nz Phone: 078715378 Email: office @taps.school.nz Facebook.com/taprimary Absentee text only: 021 276 



TIMATANGA NEWS 
Timatanga—The beginning of the learning journey for 

our pipi paopao (tapping out of the egg shell) 



TAIOHI NEWS  
Taiohi—Young minds growing, developing their flight feathers and learning to fly  

Welcome back to Term 1.  It’s hard to believe we are already in Week 3 of the term. The first two 

weeks flew by as we set up our classrooms and got to know each other.  We have welcomed two 

new classroom teachers into Team 2 . They are Mrs Elizabeth Ellis in Room 2 and                   

Miss Liarna Slade in Room 11. 

 

Our new classrooms are coming along nicely and the children have enjoyed seeing them take 

shape. Hopefully R 1, 2 and 4 will be moving soon to become Rooms 8, 9 and 10. 

 

We have been keeping fit doing daily Jump Jam and we are continuing to swim in the school 

pool.  Please make sure students have togs and a towel each day and that they are named. Even 

if your child’s class does not have a swimming slot there is the possibility of a free lunch swim. 

 

Hats are compulsory in Term 1 and need to be brought to school each day. Your class may have a 

place these can be stored at school if they are not needed at home. 

 

Our Team 2 garden will continue this year, however we are still preparing it for planting again. 

The weeds got away on us over the holidays. If you wish to lend a hand in our garden please see 

your child’s teacher. 

 

We hope you are enjoying the lovely summer weather. 

 

Team 2 Teachers 

TAUIHI NEWS 

 

Tauihi—First flight of the young Karearea, gliding and developing 
flight confidence 

Team Tauihi children have had a fantastic start to their new year of learning! A big 
welcome to all of our Year 3 students who are new to our team and to those who are 
new to TAPS. It is also lovely to see our Year 4 students return to school with posi-
tive attitudes and big smiles. We are looking forward to learning together throughout the year ahead.  As part of personalising 
our classroom environments we have been 
doing self portraits. Here are some of our 
finished ones. Children had to do some     
careful thinking to make their portraits look 
realistic. They have done a great job. 
We have also been thinking about special 
people in our lives and how we can 
acknowledge them.   
 
Room 13 made some beautiful valentines 
cards.  
 
Classes are looking forward to our museum trip in week 4. We will be walking to the Te Awamutu Museum to learn more about 

The Treaty of Waitangi and the history of our local area. This fits in with our inquiry topic for the term, 
‘We’re All In This Together’. Notices have been sent home about this trip and only need returning if a 
parent/caregiver is able to help on the day and time of their child’s scheduled museum visit. Thank-you 
to those who have already offered to come with us.  
We have been enjoying our swimming sessions and are already seeing lots of children gain confidence in 
the water. It is important that all children participate in these sessions and have uniform items and swim-
ming gear clearly named. If your child is not swimming, please supply a note stating the reason, as this is 

part of our compulsory Physical Education activities at TAPS. 
 
A reminder that our Team Tauihi assemblies are held every odd numbered week on Wednesday after-
noons, at 2:15pm in the hall. All parents and caregivers are welcome to join us as we celebrate our 
learning. 



           
                        

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Learn to Sail this Summer @ Lake Ngaroto 

Weekly on Fridays through Term 1 

3.30pm—5.30pm     $200.00 

No experience necessary—ages 8+ 

For more info and to sign up go to 

Sailwaikato.com 

Are you up for fun, friends and              

adventure? 

The Girl Guiding could be for you!! 

We have some spaces in our units for 

girls aged between 5-17. 

Email 

michellegirlguide@gamil.com to find out 

more 


